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Pentecost  

 

During half term is the special feast of Pentecost. This is when the disciples were filled with the 

Holy Spirit and went out onto the streets and started spreading the good news in many different 

languages. They found a new courage and a new mission to spread Jesus’ message.  

On return from half term, the pupils will spend time celebrating this special day and completing a 

special art mission.  



Word of the Week  

 

Word of the week 5th June: ‘’Piety’’ 

On Sunday 4th June we celebrate the feast of the Most Holy Trinity which celebrates God in three 

persons. One of the 7 gifts of the Holy Spirit - piety- reminds us to show reverence and respect for 

God the father, God the son and God the Holy Spirit at all times and we can do this is many ways. 

One way is by following the second of the Ten Commandments and never talking about God 

disrespectfully but we can also show reverence through prayer and the way that we behave. Make 

an effort this week to be reverent and to show respect to God and to those around you. 

Diocesan News: 

Belief in Brief 

I am very pleased to announce that in collaboration with Joe Hopkins, our diocesan Director of Adult 

Formation for Mission, the diocese shall be hosting a series of sessions aimed specifically at parents 

and carers next year called ‘Belief in Brief’. The aim of the virtual sessions is to provide an 

exploration of the Catholic faith in a relaxed and informal way. Further information about this (which 

also includes a link which parents may use to book a place) can be found below.  

Diocesan pilgrimage to Walsingham 

Please see below a leaflet regarding the Diocesan pilgrimage to Walsingham 



 

 



Forest school update  

 

We would like to say a big thank you to Mr Holmes and the Trust Maintenance team for their hard 

work within our Forest School Garden. We are delighted that we are now in a position to be able to 

fully use this area to enhance our outdoor curriculum. 

After half term, each class will have an afternoon taster session in readiness for next academic year.  

Please see the dates below for when your child’s class with have their forest school experience. On 

this date, your child needs to attend school in their PE kit with suitable trainers. Please also make 

sure your child is suitably prepared for the weather on the day e.g suncream, sun hat, waterproof.  

 

From September, each class will have a half term block of forest school learning. We are really 

pleased to have Mrs Brizzolara, Child and Family Support Worker leading our forest school 

adventures with each class teaching team.  



Upcoming dates and events for your diary 

 

Please use the link below to access the school calendar  

School calendar 

We hope you have also found the class newsletters useful which were sent out earlier this week as 

they contain dates and events specific to your child's class. 

Additional Calendar dates and events added 

Y5/6 Safety Zone - 26th June - North Ashfield Fire Station  

Please be aware of a few changes of dates to previous calendar events  

Mass which was scheduled for 27th June has now been moved to 29th June as this is the feast of St 

Peter and St Paul and therefore a holy day of obligation. This mass will be led by the Y6 pupils.  

https://www.st-patricksrc.notts.sch.uk/parents/calendar/


First Holy Communion  

 



 

Communion practice in church - Monday 5th June  

First Holy Communion: St Patrick's Church, Forest Town, Saturday 10th June at 10am- all very 

welcome 

Tuesday 13th - First Holy Communion celebration mass in school - 2.15pm  

Swimming  

 

After half term, Y5 will continue their block of swimming. Please make sure our child has their 

swimming kit in school on Monday 5th June.  

Term dates 2023-2024  

We are now in a position to share with you the term dates which includes the Inset days for 2023-

2024. By providing this information at the earliest opportunity, we hope this will help in planning 

holidays outside of term time.  



 

Attendance  

 

Attendance: 

We are delighted with the attendance from each class during this half term. Well done to everyone 

for trying to attend school as much as possible. It's great to see all classes having at least satisfactory 

attendance with four classes having outstanding attendance! Thank you so much to our pupils and 

parents/carers for working so closely with us on attendance and punctuality. 



F2:    97.1% 

Y1:    95.86% 

Y2:    95.74% 

Y3:    97.16% 

Y4:    95.64% 

Y5:    97.1% 

Y6:    97.72% 

In line with the Trust's Attendance policy, may I remind you that family holidays should not be taken 

during term time and will not be authorised, unless for exceptional reasons. In line with NCC's 

guidelines, a penalty notice (fine) can be issued if an unauthorised holiday is taken in excess of 3 

days/6 sessions (over a 6 week rolling session).  

Traffic Congestion 

Please can I ask for everyone's support and co-operation in respecting our surrounding neighbours 

when parking vehicles. Please avoid parking across resident's driveways and zig zag lines. We 

continue to educate our children upon keeping safe on the roads and appreciate if this message 

could be reinforced at home. 

Collecting children during the school day  

If you child needs to be collected during the school day for an appointment or other reasons, we 

would like to remind you that collect your child using the Ling Forest Road entrance. This is to ensure 

the safety of pupils who may be taking part in PE on the playground or outside for breaktime. We 

appreciate your support with this.  

Well done Y2  

We would like to say a huge well done to our wonderful Y2 pupils who have now completed their 

KS1 SATs. All of the children took tried so hard and showed great resilience. Thank you to their 

families for all their support and encouragement and the wonderful Y2 staff team for preparing the 

children so thoroughly. 



Things to do over half term  

 

Thank you to parents and carers who were able to attend the celebration of learning over the past 

couple of weeks. We know that not all parents were able to attend due to other commitments and 

would like to encourage you to contact your child's class teacher should you wish to discuss any 

aspect of your child's education.   

Thank you all so much for your support this half term. School closes today for half term and reopens 

on Monday 5th June. 

In partnership and prayer 

Mrs J L Smedley 
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